

Nursery Class Questionnaire 2022



How are we doing? We are constantly trying to improve our Early Years provision for the children in our school and we would value your input. Please complete the questionnaire below and if you have additional ideas for how we can improve what we do, please add those at the bottom.

11 out of 13 families responded to the questionnaire

Statement to consider:		Agree	Don't know	Disagree	I was unable to attend	
1.	I found the new starter pack, which I received prior to my child starting, useful.	91%	0%	0%		
2.	I found the Stay and Play and the Meet the Teacher sessions helpful.	100%	0%	0%		
3.	I am kept up-to-date on what my child is learning about at school, through termly topic overviews (on the school website), the school newsletter and the nursery notice board.	100%	0%	0%		
4.	My child feels happy and safe at school.	100%	0%	0%		
5.	The staff are approachable and helpful.	100%	0%	0%		
6.	I chose for my child to attend Bampton CE Primary and Nursery school for the following reason/s (you may indicate more than 1 reason):	Location 9 families	Wraparound child care provision 2 families	Reputation 4 families	Quality of curriculum 4 families	
		Ofsted report 2 families	Sibling/s attend 5 families	Other (please sp	her (please specify)	

Further comments & suggestions:

'Love the nursery, but it would be good to have longer hours.'

'Mrs Wilson and the staff are always extremely helpful, friendly & supportive. *****(child's name) has really come out of his shell and grown in confidence.'

'Wonderful staff, so helpful & considerate to each child.'

1 family reported that they did not receive a new starter pack